
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th March 

 

REMINDERS 

School Photos 

Don’t forget it’s group photo’s next Tuesday morning with Tempest photography. 

 

Chateau Du Broutel Meeting 

The meeting is next Tuesday 15th March at 3.15pm, please bring your final payment 

with you as this is due in by next Friday. 

 

Tissues 

We would be very grateful for any donations of tissues for the classrooms. We 

have plenty of handwash in stock, thank you for donating this earlier in the school 

year. 

 

Girls accessories 

We have noticed an increase in the number of girls coming to school with nail polish 

and rather ornate hair accessories of late. Please can we ask parents to ensure all 

nail polish is removed for school, and that hair bands and clips are plain, preferably 

in school colours and used purely to keep hair tied back and neat.  Thank you.  

 

 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

Frieth C.E.C School  

Fr ieth 

Henley on Thames 

RG9 6PR 

Phone: 01494 881554 

E-mail: 

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk 

 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

Emails and Letters sent 

home this week: 

 

LETTER:  WARWICK CASTLE DETAILS 

LETTER: ENERGIZE DETAILS 

E-MAIL: WARWICK LETTER 

E-MAIL: REMINDER TO ORDER DOLCE LUNCH   

FOR MONDAY 14TH TRIP 

E_MAIL: YEAR 6 RE SECONDARY SCHOOL PLAC-

ES 

 

E-MAIL: CROSS COUNTRY TRANSPORTATION 

 

LETTER: GOLF LETTER YEAR 2 

E-MAIL: CROSS COUNTRY UPDATE 

**********PTA NEWS********** 

Don’t forget it’s disco night tonight ! 

 
Dear Parents 

 

If you would like to enter the easter egg hunt and haven’t already let me know, 

please do fill in your form and return to me with your cash or cheque before 

Wednesday next week at the latest please. 

 

The event is on Sunday 20 March 10-12pm.   

 

Also, we are short of helpers on the day so if there is anyone else out there who is 

able to lend us a hand for an hour, please do let me know! 

 

Thank you to those who have already responded! 

 

Fingers crossed for some decent weather! 

More information is available on our school website 

www.friethschool.co.uk 


